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Dear parents and carers, 

Non-uniform day and guidance -  Friday 22nd December 2023 

As a reward to our students for their hard work this term they are invited on the last day of 

term to wear their own clothes (particularly Christmas jumpers) to school.  To link this into our 

supported charities, The Destitution Project and the Farnworth & Kearsley food bank, we are 

asking students bring in a tin of food or make a £1 donation. 

As a guide to what is and is not appropriate to wear on this day, please note the following: 

• No shorts, skirts or dresses shorter than the knee 

• No midriff showing 

• No caps or hats inside the building 

• No coats worn inside the building 

• School bag and equipment still required 

• No excessive makeup 

 

Appropriate footwear to be worn for school (no sliders or high heels) 

Should any student arrive in non-uniform that is inappropriate, they will be asked to return 

home and correct it.  Students are always able to attend school in their uniform on these days. 

Thank you for supporting these amazing charities, we hope to surpass the amount of 

donations received last year! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs A Devany 

Headteacher 
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